
SM-1 Project Update, February 21, 2019 

Good morning SM-1 Stakeholders, 

We'd like to take a moment to thank you all for choosing to be a part of this process with us as we 
continue through the planning phase of the decommissioning and dismantling of the deactivated SM-1 
at Fort Belvoir.  We will always place the safety of this community and our workers at the forefront of 
this project, and that is why we chose to postpone the off-post January 29 public meeting due to the 
inclement weather.  

We have now rescheduled this off-post meeting to March 12 at Fairfax County’s South County 
Government Center in Room 221 (8350 Richmond Hwy, Alexandria) for anyone on- or off-post 
interested in providing feedback and learning more about the project. The session will have a slightly 
different format than our on-post sessions with the following schedule: 

• 6:30pm: Open House period where the public can meet and interact with USACE and Fort 
Belvoir personnel working on the project  

• 7:00pm: Formal presentation about the SM-1’s history and ongoing decommissioning planning 
and a subsequent question and answer session 

• 7:30pm: Another open house period 
• 8:00pm: A second iteration of the formal presentation for those wishing to attend later in the 

evening 
• 8:30pm: A final open house period for questions and answers 

If you have any questions, feedback or information, please feel free to reach out to us at this email or 
call us at 410-962-2809.  Information, historical photos, and previous stakeholder updates regarding the 
decommissioning and dismantling of the deactivated SM-1 can be found on our website: 
www.nab.usace.army.mil/SM-1/  

Thank you again for your interest and we hope to see you on March 12. 

Very Respectfully, 

The Deactivated SM-1 Decommissioning and Dismantling Team 


